
FLB Architecture & Planning, Inc.

(860)568-4030

19 Silver Lane East Hartford CT 06118

fax: (860)568-5129 web: www.flbarch.come-mail: flb@flbarch.com

 
 
 
January 19, 2021 
 
 
 
To:   All Abutting Property Owners to Evergreen Walk 
 
 
Re: Application to Inland Wetlands Agency  
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
In accordance with Section 7.3b of the “Town of South Windsor Inland Wetlands, 
Watercourses, and Conservation Regulations”, you are hereby notified that an application 
has been filed on the property abutting yours (generally referred to as Evergreen Walk) and 
is subject to a hearing by the Inland Wetlands Agency/Conservation Commission.  The 
application and plans are on file with the South Windsor Planning Department. 
 
As an abutting property owner you are invited to the hearing to ask questions and/or give 
comments.  You may also submit written comments regarding the application prior to the 
hearing if you so desire.  For further information regarding the specific date this application 
will be heard, please contact Jeff Folger, Environmental Planner/Conservation Officer, 
Planning Department, 860-644-2511, ext. 329. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Alan F. Lamson, AIA, AICP 
Vice President, Duly Authorized 
Planning Director 
 
 
c: file 

 
P:\99508.00\2021 Applications_Tamarack_Unit 8_Unit7C\Tamarack Application\Inland Wetland Notification Letter 210119.Dotx 

 


